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Deena Thuston (adpce.ad)

From: Deena Thuston (adpce.ad)
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 2:17 PM
To: deborah.coduto@gapac.com
Cc: sarah.ross@gapac.com
Subject: AR0001210 Draft Permit and Public Notice
Attachments: AR0001210_PN of Renewal_20250525.pdf

Good afternoon, 
 
Attached is Draft NPDES Permit for the renewal of AR0001210.  The public notice for this will run Sunday, 
May 25, 2025 in the AR Democrat Gazette.  It is your responsibility to provide us with a copy of the publication 
and proof of payment for the invoice you will receive from the newspaper prior to the end of the public 
comment timeframe of 30 days.  AR Democrat Gazette’s accounts receivable invoices for these publications are 
sent out the first week of each month.  Should you not receive this required documentation, their contact 
information is below. 
 
Deborah Chaney dchaney@arkansasonline.com 
Legal Ad Editor Arkansas Democrat Gazette 
Little Rock, AR 72201  
501-378-3849  
legalads@arkansasonline.com  
 
Thank you, 
 
Deena Thuston | AdministraƟve Analyst 
Division of Environmental Quality  | Office of Water Quality 
Permits Branch 
5301 Northshore Drive | North LiƩle Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0929 | e : deena.thuston@arkansas.gov 

 
 
 


